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Sydenham News

Welcome to our latest newsletter filled with all the news and events at Sydenham House.   
As always, there’s lots happening at Sydenham House, keeping the residents and staff busy with all the 
amazing activities and celebrations.   Take a look below at the latest news and events.  
If you have any questions, or need to get in touch, please call us on 01594 517015.  Until next time .... 
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Valentine’s Day Our Workshops Birthday Mentions
Our residents at Sydenham House 
have been very busy attending 
our workshops.

We would like to wish our very 
own Pam a Happy Birthday for 
the 17th February! 
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The home looked lovely with all 
of the decorations everyone had 
made for Valentine’s Day.

Thank you to the wonderful 
entertainment by Mel Lewis, you 
were amazing!

Doris attended a Bath Bomb 
workshop, and Cyril enjoyed 
Tina’s cooking lessons.

Our residents loved the Cream 
Tea. Mmmmm!

Our residents enjoying a cheeky 
drink with the Valentine’s 
entertainment.
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Staff Spotlight ... Energy Efficient

On the Farm ...

What’s coming up
You may have noticed that Matt 
and his team of electricians 
working in Sydenham House 
lately.

Matt is installing energy efficient 
sensor lights that are movement 
activated to save energy.

Every little helps!

The animals snuggled up warm 
and dry inside the Barn. 

Best place to be with all of the 
rain we have had!

However, the leeks are ready for 
harvesting.

We look forward to using some 
of our home-grown produce to 
make some delicious Leek and 
Potato soup!
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A note from Lyn ...
I hope you enjoy 
our newsletter.  
If you have any 
questions, please 
just get in touch 
as I would be very 
happy to help with 
any queries you 
may have.  
Kindest Regards Lyn Nussey

Lyn

Hayley is very special to us at 
Sydenham House. Hayley came 
to Sydenham House on work 
experience in 1995 and has been 
here ever since!

Hayley is a senior member of 
the team and is loved by all. She 
is married to Andrew and has 
two children named Bradley and 
Shannon, and loves to spend time 
with her family in her spare time.

We will be having Rick 
James paying the home a 

visit. We are all very excited!

We have lots of activities 
coming up for Easter, including 
visits to our local coffee shop 

with Tina.

We would like to say a massive 
Thank You to our very own 
Christine Robinson who knitted 
all of these beautiful tiny outfits 
for the Neonatal department at 
Gloucestershire Royal Hospital.

They were very grateful!

Thank you!

Watch this space!

Hayley Vaughan


